
 Announcement 

  
 

17 February 2011 
 

High Concentration of Shareholding 
in 

Hengli Properties Development (Group) Limited (Stock Code: 169) 

This announcement is made by the Securities and Futures Commission (“SFC”) in respect of 
the concentration of the shareholding of Hengli Properties Development (Group) Limited 
(“the Company”) in the hands of a limited number of shareholders as at 26 January 2011.
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